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AHC NTM 06/2025 
ARDROSSAN HARBOUR 

DREDGING WORKS 
 

 
 

Mariners are advised that dredging works are planned at Ardrossan Harbour from 23rd 
April for a period of approximately 3 days.  Work will be conducted by the vessel 
Coastbuster which will be restricted in ability to manoeuvre during operational periods.  A 
listening watch will be maintained on VHF Ch 12. 
 

 
 
Mariners are requested to navigate with additional caution when entering or leaving the 
Harbour. 
 
 
 


